July 23, 2021

Town of Peshtigo Chair, Cindy Boyle:

In my letter dated July 9, 2021, | expressed my support for assisting Town residents with the supply of
fresh drinking water. Although I am in favor of the assistance based upon my current knowledge, |
misspoke when | used the words “City of Peshtigo” instead of myself personally since as you know |
cannot speak for the City Council which as the ultimate authority to act upon and approve such
assistance. There, | wish to clarify the letter to that extent.

Should the Town desire the City’s assistance with providing clean drinking water, | would suggest the
Town Board provide that request in writing so that the matter can be properly brought before the City
Council for consideration.

Sincerely,

Cathi Malke



